
The 89th Annual Credit Union Meeting was held on August 13 aboard the River 

Queen.  Eighty five members were present to enjoy a relaxing day cruising up 

and down the Manasquan River taking in the beautiful views and having a nice 

lunch.   

Congratulations to the door prize winners:  

David Lysko          Ann Xenakis 

Janet Kranis           J. Mizglewski 

Annual Credit Union Meeting 

EQUIFAX HACKED  

Equifax has announced that is was breached back in July and as many as 143 Million 

US consumers may have been impacted.  The company is offering free credit monitor-

ing for those affected.  

 You can find out if your personal information may have been impacted at:       

          www.equifaxsecurity2017.com   

Click on ENROLL at the bottom and you will be guided through a 2 step process. 

When you begin, you will be asked to provide your last name and the last six digits of 

your Social Security number. 

Based on that information, you will receive a message indicating whether your personal 

information may have been impacted by this incident. Regardless of whether your in-

formation may have been impacted, you will provided the option to enroll in TrustedID 

Premier. 
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The Credit Union 

will be closed: 

 OCT 9, 2017 

 NOV 23, 2017 

 NOV 24, 2017 

 DEC 25, 2017 

 JAN 2, 2018 

 

MOBILE BANKING USERS: 

An upgrade was done to 

our mobile banking app 

to enhance security. If 

you are unable to access 

your account via our app 

and receive an error  

please upgrade your OS 

 Users with devices on 

Android KitKat (4.4 

and above) and above 

will be able to connect 

to Mobiliti 

 Users with devices on 

iOS 9 and above will 

be able to connect to 

Mobiliti 

 Mobiliti will no longer 

available on the Kindle 

Fire HD8 (6th gen 

2016) 



Congratulations to Kristina Thomas 

who correctly identified the post  

office above as the Middletown    

Office. 

Kristina won a $25.00 VISA gift card!  

 Remember: 

You have to be in it to win it! 

Quarterly Post Office Contest 

MCPEUC 

171 Broad Street 

PO Box 518 

Red Bank, NJ  07701 

Phone: 732-219-0009 

Fax: 732-219-5269 

www.monmouthpostalcu.org 

Monmouth County Postal Employees Credit Union 

Holiday Club balances will be 

transferred to share accounts on 

October 2, 2017 

 

LIMITED TIME OFFER 

 

New cars over $25,000 can be 

financed for a 7 year term at a low 

3.25%  

Must have credit score over 700 

 

If you are a Credit Union Member and 

can correctly identify the Monmouth 

County Post Office shown below you 

can enter to win a $25.00 VISA gift 

card.  Email your guess to: 

lcoolahan@monmouthpostalcu.org 

 

Members Benefits Include: 

 

 Interest bearing saving/

checking accounts 

 Signature Loans 

 Low Rate Auto Loans 

 Debit Cards 

 No Fee ATMs at 7-11   

Wawa & Quick Check 

 Credit Cards with 0%

APR for 1yr on balance 

transfers 

 On-line Banking 

 Mobile Banking 

 Check deposit remotely 

 Notary Services 

New  & Used Vehicles 3.00% - 3.99% 

New/Used 6 Year Term 

(over $20,000) 

4.49% 

Signature Loan VARIABLE 

Second Mortgage   

 5 Years 3.50% 

10 years 3.75% 

15 years 4.00% 

Computer Loan VARIABLE 

$50 Gift Card with any new 

auto loan 

Youth Share 

Accounts 

receive .50 % 

interest  up to 

$2500 


